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Friday 10th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week is National Apprenticeship Week and we have welcomed employers onsite such as Morgan
Stanley to speak with students about Degree Level Apprenticeships. We have a number of students now
pursuing high level apprenticeships as opposed to the traditional university routes and the market for
these apprenticeships is growing every year.

Well done to the Year 12 students who participated in the City of London’s Sheriffs Challenge this Monday
at Merchant Taylor’s Hall.

Students and staff have been saddened this week to learn about the Turkey and Syria Earthquake and the
devastation it has caused. Student ambassadors are meeting with the pastoral team and will be organising
a fundraising activity to take place when we return from half term.

Students participating in the STEM Academy and Production Arts Academy continue successfully with the
skills based activities outside of school hours.

Yesterday, Creative Industries students were invited to the BFI for a talk on the making of the film Avatar
to support them in their learning about Spectacle and Distribution. Following the talk, they watched the
film in 3D at the IMAX - a great day was had by all!

When we return from half term we are entering our second mock phase for Year 11 and Year 13 and some
Year 12. Separate letters have been given to parents and students with full details and a timetable is also
attached to the end of this letter. As usual students with a morning exam must be onsite by 8:30am and
students with a PM exam in 6th form are not permitted to leave site at lunchtime.

Interviews are now underway for Year 10 and Year 12 to start in September 2023. Spaces are filling up
fast, do encourage your friends and family to come and visit if they are looking for school options.

Yours sincerely,

gEo~—

Ms S Brian
Acting Principal
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